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AGENDA REPORT 

June 28, 2022 

 

Security 

 

ITEM 6d 

 
Fourth of July Safety  

 
The holiday this year lands on a Monday.  Knowing that everyone will have to go to work the 
next day, it’s safe to figure that this holiday will be quieter than previous years.  While this may 
be true, the festivities are expected to heat up over the weekend starting on Friday afternoon, 
July 1st then get going seriously on Saturday. 
 
Due to this expectation, our new Police officer is scheduled to work both on Saturday and on 
Monday to assist our security officers in running interference with the wild behavior that 
typically accompanies this particular holiday.  Additionally, we will have two extra security 
officers on Monday to assist with traffic control at the intersection of our entrance driveway and 
the County Beach Park entrance. 
 
Traffic in and out of Beach Road will be heavier than normal all weekend and there will be the 
expected vehicle lineups at the gate so try to exercise patience.  Get your shopping handled 
early as the later you go out, the longer it will take to get back into Beach Road. 
 
Also, DO NOT GET STOPPED ON THE RAILROAD TRACKS.  Look ahead before you turn in off Coast 
Highway – if there’s a lineup you may have to sit through a second change of signal lights – a 
small concession to the other potential outcome. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


